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BICYCLE THEFT INCIDENT 
November 1st, 2021 

 
On Sunday, October 31st, 2021, at approximately 4 pm, the person pictured below reportedly stole 
a bicycle from the north driveway of Osprey Hall.  The bicycle was described as being a Kent bicycle, 
gray in color, 26” tires, with the words “C Wing” in black lettering on the side. 
 
The person pictured below has distinctive tattoos on their left leg, a beard and hair tied back. 
 

   
 
UPD strongly encourages the use of a hardened bicycle U-Lock to secure your bike to a designated 
bicycle rack.  We have helpful instructions on how to both secure and register your bicycle on our 
website at Bicycle Safety and Registration. 
 
If you know the identity of this person or see them, please contact the University Police at 727-873-
4444. 
 

 

https://www.stpetersburg.usf.edu/police/safety-and-preparedness/bike-safety-protection.aspx

